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Wessels, Duane dwessels@verisign.com, Steve Sheng steve.sheng@icann.org
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Duane (as chair of RZERC)and Steve (as ICANN org support for RZERC),

Attached is an overview of a study described in this document:

Proposal to Transition the Stewardship of the Internet Assigned Numbers
Authority (“IANA”) Functions from the U. S. Department of Commerce’s
National Telecommunications and Information Administration (“NTIA”) to the
Global Multi- stakeholder Community

The document is a result of the IANA Stewardship Transition Coordination
Group, dated March 2016.

ICANN organization requests that RZERC discuss and comment on the study,
returning comments on scope and timing of the work.

Ed Lewis
Member of the O0ffice of the CTO
ICANN Organization
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